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I am a not a rider of snow mobiles but I am lover of nature and an avid snow hiker. I don’t see any
reason for limiting the use of snow machines in this area. The region has been well maintained by
riders and has been shown a tremendous amount of respect. Any time I run into a rider, they first
ask “how am I doing?” This is a small amount of re-assurance for someone like myself adventuring
alone. The use of machines on top of the snow is a non-destructive and non evident use of the land.
I do not see any benefits by limiting the available lands to such users.
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